I would like to thank everybody who came out on Saturday to participate in the roadside clean-up. It was a great success.
A special thank you to the three young teenagers Gavin, Forrest, and Tyler as well as a big thank you to Ben Lash for hauling the trash to the Transfer Station. Finally, I would like to thank  the people in Cushing that slowed down to make the roadside clean-up a safe event.

Danny Staples for the Cushing Select Board
